
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Welcome back to school after what I hope was a lovely half term break. This week 
I have been teaching in lots of classes and have been really impressed by how well 
the children have come back to school ready to learn. Next week I will be sending 
out information about all of the seasonal events that will be taking place in 
school.  

This week in school 

In Acorns this week, the children have settled back into school really well and 
have been experimenting with colour mixing during their art sessions. In nursery 
the children have been looking at bonfire night and making firework pictures. 
Reception have learned about Diwali and have been reading Owl Babies. Year 1 
have been reading Stanly’s Stick and have been out collecting some sticks of their 
own. Year 2 have focused on money this week and how to use it to buy things. 
Year 3 have been working on their gymnastic skills in PE. Year 4 have been learning 
about circuits, lights and switches as part of their science topic. Year 5 
represented the school at a recent athletics competition and performed really 
well. Some of the year 6 children have been out at boys and girls football 
competitions with the girls coming first in their group, Well Done! Mr Armstrong 
said everybody did very well and represented the school by showing all of our 
school values. 

Parents evening 

The first parents’ evenings of the year took place this week and gave everyone 
time to talk and find out lots of important information. The next one will be after 
Christmas and will be a face to face meeting. In the meantime, if you need to 
talk about anything please just let us know. 

Year 3 Swimming 

Next week the year 3 children will begin their swimming lessons, they will have 
these for the next two weeks. The children will be back slightly later than they 
would normally finish at 3.30pm. 

After School Clubs 

A reminder that after school activity clubs will begin next week. Please sign up 
on the school gateway if your child is interested.  

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend 

Mr Sanderson 
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Thursday 14th 

November -  

Pupil Ambassadors 

visit to Captain Cook 

Primary School 

 

PE Timetable 
Reception – Tuesday    

Y1- Monday 

Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Wednesday 

Y4-Tuesday 

Y5-Friday 

Y6- Monday 
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